
Sunday, July 17, 2016 

Sunday, July 17 
Holy Eucharist Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist Rite II (with music) Church  10:30 a.m. 
Youth THORN Feeding   Meet @ Church 11:00 a.m. 
Church of South India   Parish Hall 1:00 p.m. 
 
Monday, July 18   
Cub Scouts    Conf. Room 6:30 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 6:45 p.m. 
Boy Scouts    Parish Hall 7:00 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, July 19 
Stitch Group    Choir Room 10:30 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, July 20 
Bread Ministry Pickup   Parish Hall 6:45 a.m. 
Meals on Wheels    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 
 
Thursday, July 21 
Adventures in Faith & Science  Parish Hall 2:00 p.m. 
Cub Scout Parent Planning Meeting Conf. Room 6:00 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Parish Hall 8:00 p.m. 
 
Friday, July 22  Office Closed 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 10:30 a.m. 
 
Saturday, July 23 
Altar Guild    Church  9:00 a.m. 
Cursillo Ultreya    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 
 

T R A NS F OR M ING  L IV ES ,  T R A NS FO R M ING  T HE  W OR L D  

Submissions for the “News for the Pews” or “The Shield” must be emailed to 
communications@hiepiscopal.org by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday. 

@ Holy Innocents’ 

Third Sunday Loose Plate Offering Update 
Today’s loose plate offering goes to KidsPACK, which provides food for children 
in need while they are not at school. 
 

Youth In Mission with THORN Today 
Our youth will be feeding local homeless people through THORN ministries 
today.  Youth will leave church at 11:30 a.m. and return at 3:30 p.m.  
 

“Adventures in Faith & Science” Study this Thursday 
Deacon Gary is leading a group study that explores the differences and the con-
nection points between faith and science. The group meets this Thursday at 2:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall. Open to all! Contact Deacon Gary at 813-333-1832 or  
garyec38@gmail.com with questions. 
 

Church Office Closed Fridays in July 
The  church  office  will  be  closed  on  Fridays  in  July.  If  you  experience  an 
emergency, call the office and leave a message on the emergency voice mail. 
 

Cursillo Ultreya Will Be Held Here This Saturday 
Join us at Cursillo Ultreya for spirit-filled music and focus talks on sponsorship. 
Bring a friend and a light snack to share, and come to the Parish Hall on  
Saturday from 10 AM—noon. For more info, contact Rick or Connie Barfield at 
813-741-9504 or rick811bar@aol.com. 
 

Military Ministry Reminder: We are collecting  
pictures and bios of all members of the military from 
our congregation, our families, and our friends. Please 
submit your military member’s info to Dona Worth at 

djworth@gmail.com by July 31 to have that person’s info included on the 
church’s prayer chain and on a narthex bulletin board. 
 

Coffee with the Clergy is July 31 
Are you a newcomer to Holy Innocents’? Have you been attending a while but 
have some questions for our clergy? If either of these describe you, you’re wel-
come at “Coffee with the Clergy” on Sunday, July 31, at 9:15 a.m. in Fr. Doug’s 
office. RSVP to Sue at office@hiepiscopal.org. 

 
 
 



FINANCIALS 

How are we doing financially?  Prior Week Actual Revenue: $10,696.     
Prior Week Budgeted Expenses: $9,560. YTD Actual Pledge/Regular   
Contributions: $230,272. YTD Budgeted Pledge/Regular Contributions: 
$243,254.  Thank you for keeping your financial commitments up to date. 

Job Opening at Holy Innocents’! 
The search is on for a new Youth Ministry Coordinator! This is a part-time 
position on the church staff. We are currently accepting applications and 
any inquiries should be directed to Fr. Doug at dscharf@hiepiscopal.org.  

We apologize if your birthday or anniversary is this week and it is not listed. 
Please call the office at 813.689.3130 to update your information in our system. 

THIS WEEK’S BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

Birthdays 

All youth events are open for rising 6th-graders through 12th graders. Please call 
Melinda Carr at 813-651-3386 if you can help with either of the events below. 

 

Tubing the Rainbow River on Saturday, July 30 
We will depart at 6:00 a.m. for a great trip down the river, and return late in 
the afternoon. We are looking for extra chaperones who have been trained in 
“Safeguarding God’s Children” to go with us.  
 

Youth Yard Sale to be Held on Saturday, October 8 
It’s that time again! Time to clean out your house, get rid of your junk, and sup-
port the youth group at the same time! There will be a time for collection during 
the week before the sale, and we will also be able to schedule pickups of larger 
items starting in the fall. For now, save your treasures to donate to the youth! 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 6 
 

9:00 a.m. – Noon 

 

Bishops are visiting Holy Innocents’! 
 

Bishop Garrison to Dedicate Kiser Hall on August 28 
Plan now to be part of the celebration as we welcome Bishop Garrison to our 
campus to formally dedicate the Parish Hall and Kiser Hall! More details to 
come as we get closer to that Sunday. 
 

Bishop Smith is coming on September 25 
Sign  up  on  our  website  now to  register for  the  confirmation, reception 
or reaffirmation class. Class starts August 7, register on our website! 

July 17 
Vince Gallagher 
Ethan Serrano 
 

July 18 
Dean Berger 
Elizabeth Coomber 
Karen Holder 

July 19 
Leah Carr 
 

July 21 
Sherry Roithmayr 
Juliette Vona 
Rosemary Vona 
Matthew Wiggins 
 

July 22 
Liz Roithmayr 

Anniversaries 

July 23 
Kris & Allen Zak 

This Christian band has two Top 5 singles and has recently toured with Big 
Daddy Weave and Sanctus Real. Tickets on today at www.hiepiscopal.org!  

  $30/VIP Experience (See website for details on all of the perks 
of being a VIP. Only 50 tickets available for this experience!) 

 $20/Adult general admission  
 $10/Youth age 16 and younger 

HERE on Friday, September 9! 

Tickets on sale on our website starting TODAY! 

Bring the kids for a morning of fun and games, movies, and refreshments! 
For planning purposes, please sign up to attend on the sheets in the  
narthex and indicate if you need nursery care. We need game, prize, and 
refreshment sponsors to sign up by July 22\. If you’re part of a group at Ho-
ly Innocents’, ask your group to help together! Event sponsors should be at 
one of tow planning meetings scheduled for next Sunday, July 24, in the  
Conference Room following each service. Contact Rick Barfield at 813-741-
9504 for more information. 


